

PO Box 1749 Halifax, Nova Scotia B3J3A5 Canada



Peninsula Community Council September 12, 2005

TO:

Peninsula Community Council

SUBMITTED BY:

Heather Ternoway, Chair

District 12 Planning Advisory Committee

DATE:

September 7, 2005

SUBJECT:

Case 00821: Amendments to the Halifax Peninsula Land Use Bylaw respecting

the definitions of "dwelling" and "rooming house"

ORIGIN

District 12 Planning Advisory Committee meeting - September 7, 2005

RECOMMENDATION

The District 12 Planning Advisory Committee recommends that Peninsula Community Council:

- 1. Give Notice of Motion to consider the proposed amendments to the Halifax Peninsula Land Use By-law (Attachment A of the staff report dated August 2, 2005), and schedule a public hearing; and
- 2. Approve the proposed amendments to the Halifax Peninsula Land Use Bylaw.

ATTACHMENT

Staff report dated August 2, 2005

Additional copies of this report, and information on its status, can be obtained by contacting the Office of the Municipal Clerk at 490-4210, or Fax 490-4208.

Report prepared by: Gail Harnish, Admin/PAC Coordinator, 490-4937